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Katherine Walker Griffith
466 Portland Avenue
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102

July 19,2019

Sue, Owner, Highland Sanitation
PO Box 10
Vermillion, MN 55085

Dear Sue,

We are customers of your firm in Saint Paul. The City has determined that
we require 2 trash receptacles. We have been billed for these since the
inception of the city’s garbage collection program’s start in October.

We have paid these bills but despite multiple telephone calls and the
enclosed message on last quarter’s billing statement the can for which we
were being billed never arrived. A recent call did finally produce the
required can.

I propose two solutions: Deducting the cost of this missing receptacle over
the next three billing periods or, alternatively, you can send me a refund for
the services that were billed but never provided by your company.

I did speak with the city about this and Joe Kirby in that department said he
would contact you to ask that we find a solution. As I have never heard from
you, I am withholding payment for the smaller can from this month’s bill.

P.S. My apologies. My husband mistakenly sent you the amount I would
like to have credited for prior services we never received. Enclosed is a
check to bring us up to the amount owed. I am including your $10.00 late fee
as the mistake in sending the correct amount was mine. My check for $88.76
is enclosed. :

Sincerely,

Katherine W. Griffith
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